
INFORMATIONAL  MEETING  

 Boys and Girls Travel 

Lacrosse Club in  

West Virginia  

Mountain  
  Ridge Elite  

 Date: Wednesday,  

 September 18 

 

 Time:  7 pm 

 

 Where:  

 WVU Multi Purpose Bldg      

160 Jackson  Mill  

 Weston, WV 26452 

The Mountain Ridge Elite Lacrosse Club is looking to be the first ever 

travel Boys and Girls Lacrosse Club in the state of West Virginia.  As a 

whole we wish to spread the growth of the sport across the state by 

attracting both middle and high school players that are enthusiastic to 

develop their own skills and have a desire to learn the fundamentals of 

lacrosse.  Each week practices will be held in a central location of West 

Virginia where small one on one drills will be conducted between players 

and coaches to ensure personal progress. Skills will then be applied to 

game-like situations.  Teams will have the option to travel to showcase 

tournaments to compete against other teams where college scouts will 

be in attendance.  In the end, Mountain Ridge Elite aims to  instill 

confidence in players and leave them with an experience of a lifetime. 

Please Attend the Meeting for More Information! 

Meeting Topics Include: 

Practice Dates 

Location  

Tournament Fees 

If you cannot attend or would 

like more information,  

please contact: 

 

Karli Brentlinger 

Email: karlax07@gmail.com 

Phone: (301) 602 - 1808 

 

High School Director:  

Jami Meirick 

Middle School Director:  

Jamie Brentlinger 


